
Commonwzith Edison
One First National Plaza. _Chicagognois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

November 17, 1980

Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Control Room Habitability System
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374

References (a): L. O. DelGeorge letter to A. Bournia dated
May 6, 1980.

(b): 0. D. Parr letter to L. O. DelGeorge dated
January 22, 1980

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

In response to an inquiry made by Mr. Bournia of your Staff
Cnmmonwealth has reviewed the design of the LaSalle County Unit 1
and 2 Control Room Habitability System in accordance with Standard
Review Plan Sections 2.2.1, 2.2.2, 2.2.3, and 6.4 and Regulatory
Guide 1.78 and 1.95. Based on this review it is judged that the
LaSalle control room habitability design sutisfies the guidance for
design in the named NRC positions.

Furthermore, as you are aware Commonwealth Edison resolved
previously outstanding questions proposed by your staff on this
system, by the commitment to implement the system design
improvements described in Reference (a). It is our present
unde 1 standing that those commitments resolved the concern expressed
by the Staff in open item 25 of Reference (b) and provided
suf ficient bases for closure of the review of this issue. Further
documentation of this assessment will be provided in Papendix L of
the FSAR in response to NUREG 0694 item II.D.3.4.

For the reasons previously stated, no further modifications
to the LaSalle County design are required. If you have any further
questions in this regard, please direct them to this office.

Three (3) signed originals and thirty-seven (37) copies of
this letter are submitted for your use.

Very truly yours,

#
^

S. Abel.

Director of Nuclear Licensing
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